
CITY OF TEMECULA 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  City Manager/City Council 

 

FROM: Luke Watson, Deputy City Manager 

 

DATE: April 25, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Approve Agreement for the Temecula Home Repair Program with Habitat for 

Humanity 

______________________________________________________________________   

 

PREPARED BY:  Brandon Rabidou, Principal Management Analyst 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council approve the agreement with Habitat for 

Humanity for the Temecula Home Repair Program and appropriate $500,000 from the Community 

Reinvestment Program Fund, as approved conceptually by Council as part of the COVID-19 

Pandemic Community Reinvestment Program for fiscal year 2022-23. 

 

BACKGROUND:  At the March 8, 2022, City Council meeting, the City Council 

approved the COVID-19 Pandemic Community Reinvestment Program, which included $500,000 

for low/moderate income household critical home improvements. These funds were specifically 

earmarked for Habitat for Humanity who has provided a similar program through the City’s 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  The cost of this agreement is $500,000, which was previously 

approved by the City Council during COVID-19 Pandemic Community Reinvestment Program 

meetings.  Adequate funds will be placed in account 110.199.105.5267. 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  1. Agreement  

    2. Program Guidelines 


